
Appointed Boards and Commissions (ABCs) Recommendation 
 
The Clackamas County Community Health Council, under the Health, Housing and 
Human Services Department, opened their recruitment for consumer and non-consumer 
representation.  The Community Health Council has a federal grant requirement to 
maintain a majority of consumer members, and its by-laws require a minimum of nine 
members.  This ABC holds a current roster of eleven members.   
 
Members voted unanimously at the regularly scheduled meeting on October 28th, 2020 
to recommend a first term for Charles Gallia.   
 
Charles is a resident of Oregon City and has most recently served on the County’s 
Economic Development Commission and the Parks Advisory Board. He is a retired 
employee of the Oregon Health Authority and specializes in healthcare quality metrics 
and patient quality surveys. He also has experience with state and federal regulatory and 
financial requirements.  
 
Our recommendation is as follows: 
 
Charles Gallia – Appointment to 1st term to end November 30, 2023. 
 
The Board of County Commissioners could select other candidates or require further 
recruitment. 
 
Please sign as appropriate indicating that a matrix and all applications are attached.  The 
material has been reviewed by the appropriate signing authority, and the packet is ready 
for consideration by the BCC. 
 
Liaison signature Ryan Spiker     Date: 11/2/2020______ 
 
Division approval ____________________________________  Date:  11/2/2020 
 
Department approval __________________________________  Date:__________________ 
 
 


